Dear homeowners,

As the year draws to a close, the Board of Directors extends its warmest wishes and deepest
gratitude for your support and contributions to our Baywatch Community and all we have
accomplished together.

During this season of gathering and reflecting on the blessings in our lives, we also celebrate the
diversity that enriches our community. From Thanksgiving to Christmas, Hanukkah, Diwali, and
Kwanzaa to countless other celebrations, each tradition brings unique customs and values that
shape our understanding of our community and beyond.

As we celebrate the coming of the New Year, we look forward to continuing our growth and
progress together here at Baywatch.

The Board of Directors extends warm wishes to you and your loved ones for a joyous holiday
season and a prosperous New Year filled with abundant health and happiness.

Sincerely, Baywatch Board of Directors:
George Roelofsen, Dorita ScottKen Thornburg, David Head



